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A quick reminder of the terms used….
Registration – this is when a property owner/tenant registers interest in the Wessex service, by phone or online.
Sign Up – this is when an owner/tenant Signs Up to become a Wessex customer IE orders a Wessex FTTP package. 
Voucher – by signing up, this secures the government Voucher that Wessex will draw down, to fund the connection 



* LATEST NEWS - SINCE SEPTEMBER PARISH COUNCIL MEETING  …… *


Project Gigabit
· As previously reported, Wiltshire was put into ‘Public Review’ by BDUK and vouchers frozen from July 15th
· We are delighted to report that 
		The Public Review has completed and the Wessex DSA scheme has clearance to proceed
		This also means the voucher freeze has been lifted and further vouchers may be issued 
· At this stage, we have no more news about the 90 properties in Overway, Sans Lane/Arundell Farm, Brookwater, Whitsans, Milkwell, Britmore and West End. We will keep chasing. 


Wessex Internet planning schedule
· As previously reported, Wessex plan to start construction of the scheme in the autumn
· In late September/early October voucher holders can expect to hear from Wessex about a start date 
· Meantime, the Wessex Sales team will be knocking on doors trying to sign up new customers


Use of Physical Infrastructure Access or PIA 
· I would just like to emphasize the fact that Wessex will use PIA, as mentioned at the PC meeting.
· IE Fibre may be routed through existing ducts and on poles - a very sensible use of what is already there. 
· This will only be the case where the usual underground route is simply impossible and so will be quite rare.
· You may heard that there has been some comment about PIA in Chilmark where Wessex are currently installing. As much as anything, this was due to poor communication of the use of PIA, pre construction. 


The Construction Phase
· We expect to hear more about the construction phase when Wessex advise us all in late September/October.
· It is important we now manage expectations of this construction phase. We must be realistic. 
· After all, we will be building a significant and critical communications infrastructure. 
· Wessex have an excellent reputation and huge experience of construction, so damage is rare. 
· However, despite the use of sophisticated detection equipment, damage to existing infrastructure may occur in rare circumstances.
· This happened in Chilmark recently when a power cable sleeved unusually in aluminium, was undetectable. 
· But if there is damage, Wessex are very clear in their obligation – they will sort it. 
· We should all do our best to get these messages across in the coming weeks, please.
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